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Mrs Julie Sandford
Headteacher

25™ February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our Computing Curriculum we provide children opportunities to learn about online
communication and social media in Computing lessons. In Year 6, as well as having access to an Office
365 email account, children will be introduced to a social media platform called 'Yammer'. This is a
closed platform where children can only interact with others within the school community. It can be
accessed through the children's Office 365 login. This will be used to support teaching next half term;
the children will be able to use Yammer in lessons but will also be able to access it in their free time if
they wish. As a school, we take the online conduct of the children very seriously and will be ensuring
that the platform is monitored regularly.

If you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Wilson or myself via the
school office.

Yours faithfully

Mr Genders
ICT Lead

office@colmanfederation.org.uk

www.colmanfederation.norfolk.sch.uk



